
 

 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF THE ARCHBISHOP’S COUNCIL  
Saturday 24 May 2025 
 
 
MINUTES 
 

1. The BISHOP opened the meeting with prayer and reflection.  
 

2. APOLOGIES, NOTICES and DECLARATION OF CONFLICTS OF INTEREST 
 

a) The Committee noted Patti Russell, Diocesan Registrar was in attendance.  
 

b) There were no declarations of interest.  
 

c) Apologies we received from David Montieth, John Moss and (possibly) Darren Miller.   
 

d) It was noted that Neil Logan-Green had resigned from the Committee. 
 

3. TO CONSIDER ANY NOMINATIONS TO THE VACANCY IN SEE COMMITTEE  
 
The lack of youth and other representation was noted.  The Committee agreed that, given the 
timeframes involved, and the fact that people have now had the chance to elect the Vacancy in 
See Committee (“VISC”) for the second time, that no nominations from the Council to the VISC. 

 
 

4. THE ELECTION OF A CHAIR FOR THE VACANCY IN SEE COMMITTEE 
 
Will Adam was unanimously elected as Chair of the VISC.  
 

5. THE APPOINTMENT OF A SECRETARY TO THE VACANCY IN SEE COMMITTEE 
 
Iain Blythe was unanimously elected as Secretary to the VISC. 
 

  
The meeting concluded at 9.50 with The Grace.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


